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Chatsworth Road Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group

Minutes of the Meeting held Wednesday 16 September 2020
[Online (Zoom) meeting]
Present
Ken Davis (Chair), Ian Gerrard, Nick James, Dr Lucy Scriven, Lucie Wattam, Michele Young
Apologies
Tamsin Jones, Brian Penk
1. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
The minutes of the meeting of 15 January 2020 were accepted. 
2. MATTERS ARISING

Already covered informally following AGM.
3. PRACTICE REPORT
COVID testing is problematic. Admin staff are having to do some work from home, and many appointments are being done by telephone. Longer appointments are being provided, and doctors and nurses are trying to provide blood tests and flu vaccinations when appropriate during appointments for other matters. Liz Carlisle (pharmacist) has left. Carmen Villegas-Galvez is back. There is a new member of the admin team, Felicity (Fliss) Priestley. Public responses to the surgery’s handling of the situation during the pandemic have been very largely positive. Doctors are working remotely too, and hours have been restructured. Phone appointments are more strenuous and stressful, and staff have been annoyed by the circular letter to surgeries from the Department of Health ‘reminding’ them to try to do face-to-face appointments.
4. PATIENT SURVEYS
Ian had written a draft patient survey dealing with the surgery’s handling of the situation during the pandemic. A question-by-question discussion of the survey took place, resulting in some changes being agreed. Action: Ian to provide final draft, which will be sent out with these minutes. Ian will also discuss dissemination of the survey with Katy Stephenson (the GPs have already discussed this, and the use of Survey Monkey via the website, Facebook and email are all possibilities).

5. ONGOING PROJECTS AND PRIORITIES

Update on mental health information and provision held over to next meeting.

6. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Flu vaccinations: these will be held over two days this year, with stricter rules relating to social distancing, mobility issues etc. The annexe will be used for wheelchair bound patients. People are being offered fixed appointment times. Vaccinations for under-65s are not yet available, and these will follow on dependent on delivery (and may even be centralised).
7.  DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING

Wednesday 18 November, 3pm [Zoom meeting]

